
Centennial Elementary Meeting Minutes 12/2/24

Location: Centennial Library

Attendance: Melissa Wubben, Emy Gregg, Lindsay Allen, Hillary Shelton, Belinda Rinehart,
Amanda Tollari, Trisha Smith, Jody Freel, Rachel Conoan, Kristin Van Gorp

Melissa Wubben, President called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m.

Secretary’s Report: No new news. Motion to approve November minutes: First - Emy, Second -
Hillary.

Treasurer’s Report: Jennifer Reutzel Vaughan was absent but sent information to Melissa
Wubben. Melissa provided the PTA’s current balance and statement of activity. The balance is
$118,527.62. She advised of deposits and expenditures received. Motion to approve: First -
Belinda, Second - Hillary.

Old Business:

New Bank Account - Stripe: Melissa advised that we are waiting on final paperwork from the
bank to open a second account. Stripe is to be up and running for Build It Up.

Spring Fundraiser Ideas: Lindsay Allen advised she looked into Raise Right for gift card
fundraising. She advised that this can be an ongoing fundraiser where there are no limits and no
fees. Advised cannot initiate with Raise Right until the second bank account is confirmed with
the bank. Belinda Rinehart mentions McNight at McDonald’s and will reach out to acquire
additional information. Emy Gregg mentions Stop and Smell the Flours and Lindsay Allen will
reach out to them to acquire additional information.

New Business:

Chad’s Pizza: Jennifer Reutzel Vaughan provided last year's menu and flyer to Melissa
Wubben. Jennifer will reach out to see if we can exchange any pizza flavors and provide a list
for members to vote on.

Build It Up - Sub-Committee Reports: Kristin Van Gorp advised that the sponsorship committee
is still working through their list of sponsorships. She is working on a merging list of
sponsorships and raffles to send to everyone. She advises for everyone to keep the list up to
date. Melissa Wubben states she will create a flyer to include a list of items per class for
donation to Miss Tyler. Miss Tyler will send out the flyer in a separate email for families.

Next Meeting: Monday, January 6th at 6 p.m.

Motion to adjourn: First - Belinda, Second - Amanda at 6:57 p.m.


